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Preface

In recent developments, local authorities in
Miri, Bintulu, and Padawan have begun
implementing the e-Submission process for
building plan submissions through the eLA
system. We've received information that this
online submission system is expected to be
fully rolled out to all local authorities by the
end of the year.

Additionally, the eSPA submission system
has been in place for some time now.

In light of these changes, we are organizing
this workshop to gather feedback from
members regarding any issues and
challenges you may have encountered
with online submissions, as well as
suggestions for improvement, if any.

This workshop is open to all members,
particularly those who have submitted
plans via eSPA and eLA, including
graduate members who submitted on
behalf of the Submitting Person. Your
feedback is essential in assisting us in
addressing these matters with the relevant
government agencies and ministries.

We look forward to your participation.
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